

Key learnings - FAO in Geneva Nutrition Dialogue - How can dietary guidelines fulfil their potential for agrifood systems transformation"

LOG-Director < LOG-Director@fao.org>

Tue, Oct 25, 2022 at 2:47 AM

This message is sent on behalf of Mr Dominique Burgeon, Director FAO in Geneva

Dear Participants,
Thank you for attending the FAO <i>in</i> Geneva Nutrition Dialogue series with the Food and Nutrition Division and the Brussels Liaison office.
We are pleased to share with you the key lessons learned from Dialogue 5 on "How can dietary guidelines fulfil their potential for agrifood systems transformation" held on Wednesday 28 September 2022.
Please find attached above the document for your information.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
We look forward to seeing you at the next Nutrition Dialogue Series in December 2022.
Best regards,
Dominique Burgeon
Director, FAO <i>in</i> Geneva
Nutrition Dialogue Series No5_Key learnings.pdf 209K